
 

  

INFORMATION • CROSSLINK SÖDERTÖRN • NOVEMBER 2023 

In November and December, we invite contractors to 

individual dialogue meetings regarding the procurement of 

TSE101. The meetings will primarily be held at our office 

in Stockholm, Solna Strandväg 98. If any contractor is 

unable to participate at our office, digital meetings will be 

offered. The meetings are estimated to take about 1,5 

hours. 

The dialogues are not part of future procurements and 

participation does not affect the opportunities to submit 

tenders in future procurements. 

The results of the dialogues will be published in 

anonymised form on the program's website in good time 

before the invitation to tender, currently estimated at May 

2024. 

 

Agenda for dialogue  

• Procurement process, procurement times, risk 

distribution, implementation and compensation 

• Other questions from the contractor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact Jeanette Bengtsson, contact information 

below, to book a meeting.    

 

Continued early dialogues for TSE101 

Crosslink Södertörn 
The Swedish Transport Administration has decided to continue the individual dialogues 

regarding procurement of TSE101, the Vårby bridges and the Duvberget interchange. We 

want to continue the dialogue with the market in order to design the procurement 

documents in the best way. 

The following times are available:  

 

Tuesday 21 November Wednesday 22 November 

Kl. 08:30 – 10:00      Kl. 08:30 – 10:00 

Kl. 11:00 – 12:30      Kl. 11:00 – 12:30 

Kl. 14:00 – 15:30      Kl. 14:00 – 15:30 

       

 

Monday 4 December   Wednesday 6 December 

Kl. 08:30 – 10:00       Kl. 08:30 – 10:00 

Kl. 11:00 – 12:30       Kl. 11:00 – 12:30 

Kl. 14:00 – 15:30 

 

 

Contact information 

Visiting adress: Solna strandväg 98 Jeanette Bengtsson, Procurement  

Phone: +46 771-921 921 Phone: +46 10-123 76 73  

www.trafikverket.se jeanette.bengtsson@trafikverket.se    

http://www.trafikverket.se/
mailto:jeanette.bengtsson@trafikverket.se

